

**SEPTEMBER 15, 2020** 

## MY FELLOW EMPLOYEES:

I AM WRITING WITH AN UPDATE ON OUR BUSINESS SITUATION. THE SOUTH POINT IS NO LONGER LOSING MONEY. NOT MAKING A GREAT AMOUNT, BUT THE BLEEDING HAS MOMENTARILY STOPPED. THEREFORE, I WILL CONTINUE YOUR INSURANCE COVERAGE FOR 60 MORE DAYS (NOVEMBER 30<sup>TH</sup>). HOPEFULLY, SOMETHING MIGHT CHANGE WHEREBY I CAN BRING MORE OF YOU BACK TO WORK.

ALSO AS A REMINDER, STARTING SEPTEMBER 1<sup>ST</sup>, ANYONE WITH PTO (PERSONAL TIME OFF), MAY APPLY FOR IT. THIS IS ONLY FOR FURLOUGHED EMPLOYEES.

UNFORTUNATELY, I DON'T BELIEVE I WILL BE ABLE TO BRING ALL OF YOU BACK. IF YOU ARE OFFERED A JOB SOMEWHERE ELSE, FEEL FREE TO ACCEPT IT. ALSO, ANYONE WHO WANTS TO SELF TERMINATE, WILL RECEIVE ANY EARNED PTO AT THAT TIME.

PLEASE STAY SAFE AND WITH THE HELP OF GOD THIS SHALL PASS.

SINCERELY

MICHAEL GAUGHAN